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INCOTERMS REVISIONS


Incoterms 2010 will take effect January 1, 2011.  This will be the eighth revision of Incoterms since their inception in 1936.  More than 2,000 recommendations were made from many of the 130+ countries that utilize Incoterms.  The most notable change is the reduction of terms from 13 to 11.  





The following Incoterms have been eliminated:


DAF = Delivered at Frontier


DES = Delivered Ex Ship


DEQ = Delivered Ex Quay


DDU = Delivered Duty Unpaid





Two new terms have been created:


DAT = Delivered at Terminal


DAP = Delivered at Place





EU REGULATION


EU Regulation 1875/2006 will require the lodgment of Entry Summary Declaration (ENS) for inbound cargo effective December 31, 2010.  All goods brought into the customs territory of the EU, regardless of their final destination, will need to be covered by an ENS.  Generally, the vessel operator is responsible to verify that an ENS is lodged.  The ENS must be lodged at least 24 hours prior to commencement of loading in any non-EU load port.  We will forward additional updates as we approach the December 31, 2010 effective date.





UFO SOFTWARE UPDATE


UFO is pleased to announce that the launch of our new web-based cargo management system was a success.  We are up and running with automated booking confirmations and shipment invoicing.  Very soon, we will be introducing web based shipment tracking.  You will be able to track your shipments to the pier, onboard the vessel and even confirm your freight has arrived at the overseas port.





We look forward to introducing additional features of our new system, including web based reports, in the near future.  Please contact Marc Mugfor � HYPERLINK "mailto:mmugfor@ufoltd.com" �mmugfor@ufoltd.com� or (920) 731-0822 ext. 25 with any questions or comments regarding our new web-based cargo management system.





Thank you for your continued support.  We appreciate your business. 














